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Love & Lean Walk/Run for Mental Health

This year's event is on Saturday, April 26 at 9:00 am. The start will be at the south side of the
stadium parking lot. Funds from this event support the Be Nice extension program for the 9th
grade PE classes at ZPS, as well as the Mental Health Foundation’s work in the advancement of

raising mental health awareness, suicide prevention and saving/changing lives.
Rollerskating in PE

2nd—>5th grade students will be roller-skating in PE March 17-April 25. Students are asked
to bring an extra pair of “just in case socks” to make sure they have a clean/dry pair to
use for class. Students are also encouraged to bring helmets, wrist guards and their own
skates/roller blades if they have them. Parents—Please make sure that your child is able
to tie his/her own shoes. Being able to tie allows more time for skating practice and
instruction. Your support is appreciatzPS Community Bond Survey

ZPS Community Bond Survey

Zeeland Public Schools is looking ahead to the future, and we want your input! We encourage

everyone to take this. community bond survey to provide feedback on proposed 2025 bond

projects. This survey will help us understand which projects matter most to our community so we
can prioritize within the bond budget and make the most impactful improvements for students.
Bonds play a vital role in keeping our schools safe, functional, and equipped for the future. It's
exciting to dream about what the future might hold, and with our community’s support, we can
make meaningful upgrades that will benefit students for years to come. If you have any questions
about the bond, the survey, or related topics, please reach out to Interim Superintendent Matt

Stolz at mstolz@zps.org.

Thank You from Cora’s Care Closet

Our collection for Cora’s Closet during the Walk Program last week was a huge success. Lincoln


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/J7RP8K8
mailto:mstolz@zps.org

provided them with their biggest donation to date and they were running low on many products.

Thank you Lincoln families for your generosity.

Important Transportation Information

Transportation requests for the 2025-2026 school are open. Please submit a transportation
request for each enrolled student at this link. This form is required for all students, even if you don't
plan on utilizing transportation. Bus assignments will be available through the My Ride

K-12 app in early August. This app is required for stop times, locations, and real-time updates.

Email jmichmer@zps.org with questions.
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